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Mason - DNR, Peg <peg.mason@state.co.us>

Re: Change to Promissory Note " annual amount" 
1 message

florida ditch <floridaditch@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 7, 2021 at 9:46 AM
To: "Mason - DNR, Peg" <peg.mason@state.co.us>, Peter Foster <PFoster@wrightwater.com>

Peg, 
Yes the reduction in the annual payment would be fine with the Florida Consolidated Ditch Company.

If you could please only email me at this email. floridaditch@gmail.com.
The other email is my personal email.
Also could you please include Pete Foster in the emails as well. PFoster@wrightwater.com

Thanks,
Justin Catalano

On Fri, Jun 4, 2021 at 3:37 PM Justin Catalano <justincatalanocfqh@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Mason - DNR, Peg <peg.mason@state.co.us> 
Date: Fri, Jun 4, 2021 at 2:18 PM 
Subject: Change to Promissory Note " annual amount" 
To: Justin Catalano <justincatalanocfqh@gmail.com> 
 
 
Justin-
After you signed the contract no. CT2021-2890 for the Canal Diversion Replacement, our account came back and said
the annual payment of $41,594.84 was incorrect and the actual amount should have been $30,654.71. I changed that
on the Promissory Note. Are you okay with that lower annual payment? 
 
 
Thank you, 
Peg Mason, Contracts Manager
Colorado Water Conservation Board
1313 Sherman St., Room 718, Denver, CO 80203 
303-866-3441 ext.3227
peg.mason@state.co.us
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